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THOMAS KOSHY'S GIFT:

We presented Thomas with a retirement gift of money (American Express gift checks ) for $305.00.
Thank you to all who contributed .

GRADUATION:
Office)

(Request from George Meyer, Ass't VP President's

We are expecting a total attendance of approximately ten thousand people at the May 17th graduation.
As you can imagine, this means we need more of everything - programs, ponchos in case of rain
(12,000), food, and most of all -- volunteers. The Office of Conferences and special events depends on
people like us to be generous with our time and to volunteer for tasks such as ushering the guests, and
distributing the free lunches at the festival immediately following the commencement outside the stadium.

Depending on the nature of the volunteer duties, the time frame might be as little as two hours (12- 2 p.m.
if just distributing lunches),or as much as four to five hours (9am - 2 pm if helping with the ceremony as
well as the lunches) on commencement day, Friday, May 17.

May | ask that you consider contacting Arlene Skala at ex . 2-6320 to volunteer for this
worthwhile activity. There's also a volunteer thank you lunch a few weeks after the ceremony to which
you will be invited. Thanks in advance for helping with this truly University-wide exciting event.

FORUM:
Virtual Reference: To Chat or Not to Chat

forum sponsored by
ACRL/NY = Long Island Section
Friday, May 21, 2004
9:30 a.m. = 12:00 p.m.
Javits Room, 2nd floor
Frank Melville Jr. Memorial Library
Stony Brook University
Stony Brook, NY 11794
9

| pour library offering chat reference. doc



WE HAVE A WINNER:

Dana is one of the winners of the Mentoring Banner Contest. Her banner reads -
"Mentoring is sharing your experience to help inspire and cultivate the dreams of another."
Look for this + others near the Student Activities Center. Nicely done, Dana!

NEWS FROM PERSONNEL :

Congratulations to Eileen Phoel and Matt Ernst! Eileen and Matt have been promoted to Library Clerk Il
positions in Interlibrary Loan, effective 4/22/04.

CS.EA.

In case you haven't heard, the four year contract was approved . YES = 33,038 NO = 4,233

FREE CHAIRS:

Richie has some chairs he would like to give away - not too hard, not too soft, but just right .

DON'T FORGET:




Pizza party for our student staff during campus life time. Please inform your students of this event.
Day of Party: Wed. May 5, 2004
Time: 12:00 pm - 2:00 pm

Where: Javits Room





